

## "Care for the Earth" The New England Garden Clubs, Inc

## Save the Date

October 23rd and 24th. At the Crowne Plaza, 801 Greenwich Ave, Warwick, RI

We at the Rhode Island Federation of Garden Clubs have the pleasure of hosting the 2024 New England Region Annual Meeting and Awards Presentation.

Please join us as we Honor our Region Director meet with old and new friends and celebrate the accomplishments of all in our Region.

We are in the process of securing an incredible speaker whose stance on the Environment is exceptional and certainly in keeping with our theme! Our RI President Judy Gray will be our featured designer. The title of Judy's demonstration "Green is the New Black" will emphasize the use of sustainable mechanics.

Arabella Dane will present a beautiful photo contest with a display of your very own photographs honoring our earth. All are welcome to enter this contest.

We have secured hotel rooms at \$159.00 plus the usual taxes per night.

We will have the brochure available soon.

Stay tuned for additional information! We hope to see you all.